
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

CYCLISTS ON PORT ESTATES 
 
 
Once again I have received reports concerning 
the conduct of cyclists on port estates. A number 
of people have been observed riding bicycles with 
no working lights and there have also been 
several incidents of riders without high visibility 
clothing. 
 
As the darker mornings and evenings are fast 
approaching, would tenants please remind their 
staff of basic safety measures to ensure their 
wellbeing. 
 
Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Sean Sullivan, 
Head of Safety, 
ABP, South Wales. 


